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Annual Meeting of the Qualified Voters of  

VICTOR CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

for Voting on Budget, School Bus Bond Proposition, Victor-Farmington Library Funding and the 

Election of School Board Members 

 

Tuesday, June 9, 2020 

The meeting of the qualified voters of Victor Central School District, via absentee ballot was held on 

June 9, 2020, with the ballots being counted beginning June 16, 2020 in the Victor Early Childhood 

School Gymnasium, located at 953 High Street, Victor, New York. 

 

Chairperson Nancy Mancuso declared the results of the vote on June 17, 2020. 

RESULTS OF VOTING 

 

Budget   Total YES 5235 

   Total NO 3421 

 

School Bus Bond  Total YES 5687  

Proposition  Total NO 2956 

 

Victor-Farmington Total YES 5785 

Library Funding Total NO 2867 

 

                        Total Voters    8777 

 

Trustees  Christopher Parks 4173 

   Trisha Turner  2914 

   Michael Vetter 2114 

   Holly Boisvert  2074 

   Jason Shelton  1806 

   Craig Pawlak  1631 

   Elizabeth Mitchell 1613 

   Rachel Hucko  1593 

   Julie Larson  1373 

 

Write-in Candidates Gary Gilbert  5 

                                    Arthur Lamborn    5 

                                    James Pronti  4 

   Kelly Danks  3 

   Gary Hadden  2 

   Michael Miller 2 

   Chelsea Reidl  2 

   Mike Condon  2  

                                    Shannon Urefitz 2 

   Gregory Paige  2 

                                    Arthur Niebauer 2 

Coyote Moon  2 

Paul Fleig  2 
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John Torlish  2 

Pam Sitler  1 

   Kristin Zizzi  1 

   Bradford Malone 1 

   Carmela Guglielmino 1 

   Al Pezzimenti  1 

   Father Edison Tayag 1 

   Silvio Palermo  1 

   Tom Wall  1 

   Robert L. Dostie 1 

   Reid Holter  1 

   Matthew VanKuren 1 

   Noah VanKuren 1 

   Tim Vietorella  1 

   Rineldo Natale Jr.  1 

   Robert J. Miller  1 

   Mark Morabito 1 

   Lucas Marsh  1 

   Laura Marsh  1 

   Julie Wallace  1 

   Erin Lamborn  1 

   Audrey Lamborn 1 

  Bill O’Brien  1 

   Adrian Bellis  1 

   Sarah Hackett  1 

   Steve Sykes  1 

   Connie Huel  1 

   Jeremy Schone 1 

   Brandon Marsala 1 

   Carol Nardozzi 1 

   Mike Mollo  1 

  Jeremy VanRiper 1 

  Matt Mallows  1 

  Deborah Palumbo- Sanders 1 

  John Garvey  1 

   Marti Fausold-Mowers 1 

  Jerry Colyer  1 

   Casey McRall  1 

   Carol Montevecchio  1 

   Diane Eckermann 1 

   Cheryl Hixon  1 

   Tim Victorella  1 

  Troy Wilkins  1 

   John Loyd  1 

  Michael Tedeschi 1 

  Sarah Farney  1 

  Travis Carmel  1 

  David Sloan  1 
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   Chris Byers  1 

   Mary Gilbert  1 

   Philip Thorpe II 1 

   Irwin Colton  1 

   Tyler Alden  1 

   Jeff Markin  1 

   Andrew Forbes 1 

   Kevin Overton  1 

   Jeremy Jones  1 

   Scott DeRosa  1 

   Robert P. Litz  1 

   Steven Silvernail 1 

   Christopher Parsons 1 

   Jamie Phillips  1 

  Jason Miles  1 

   Dick White  1 

   Troy Williams  1 

  Mike Guinan  1 

   Robert J. Tambe 1 

  Owen Arquette 1 

   Dave Kravetz  1 

  Shawn Marshall 1 

   James Visser  1 

   Carmelo Euglielmino 1 

  Jack Kumpf  1 

   Kurt Kumpf  1 

   Ricky Rivera  1 

  Brian Fries  1 

  Andrew Purdie 1 

  Dave Condon  1 

   Robert Lowden 1 

   Heather Zollo  1 

  Jen Postle  1 

   Cher Fosco  1 

   David Wade  1 

  Christina Muench 1  

    

The Budget proposition was declared passed by 60.48%. 

The School Bus Bond proposition was declared passed. 

The Victor-Farmington Library Funding proposition was declared passed.  

 

Christopher Parks and Trisha Turner were elected to the Board of Education for three-year terms 

beginning July 1, 2020 and ending June 30, 2023. Michael Vetter was elected to the Board of 

Education for a one-year term beginning July 1, 2020 and ending June 30, 2021.  

 

                                                                                                         Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                                                         Maureen Goodberlet 

                                                                                                         District Clerk 


